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Dear Colleague: 

( 

P~.o Piedra s, Puerto Rico 
September 9, 195l._ 

The Boy Scouts of America is one of the most effective agencies 

promoting good citizenship, and thereby, combating juvenile delinquency. 
I 

The Puerto Rico Council of the Boy Scouts is increasing its leadership 

and expanding its facilities, in order that the organization may reach 

more boys a~d be more effective in its operation. In order to do this 

an increased budget is necessary and the current fund raising campaign 

is attempting to secure the money to meet this increased budget. Every 

dollar raised will be spent here in Puerto Rico. · 

Won't you join your colleagues in contributing to the support of 
I 

this worthwhile organization? Give as much as you. can and give today, 

DCF:rlg 

Sincerely, 

David c. Furman, Chairman 
University Committee for 
Boy Scouts of America 
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